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Dear neighbour,  

We wish to inform you of plans to permanently secure the access gates along the boundary fence between 

your property and Warilla High School.  

This work is necessary to improve safety and security for our students, staff and school facilities.   

The NSW Department of Education is authorised to securely fence Warilla High School under the Inclosed 

Lands Protection Act 1901 (ILP Act). For more information on the ILP Act, please visit: 

https://legislation.nsw.gov.au/view/whole/html/inforce/current/act-1901-033 

The NSW Department of Education will cover the cost of the work. You will not be required to make any 

financial contribution. 

If you have any questions about the planned work, please contact us on 1300 482 651 or 

schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au by Wednesday 9 October 2024.  

Work will be scheduled to take place after this date.  

We are committed to the safety and wellbeing of our school community and appreciate your understanding.  

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.

 


